
Enhance your resume, share your experiences, win honors, and become a 

part of the Lessons from Abroad Three Rivers Returnee Conference  

on Saturday, October 29 at Duquesne University by submitting  

a poster proposal for the poster session.  

International Poster Fair:  
Call for Posters 

Your poster should touch on this year’s theme: Building Bridges.  

Some examples of this include: 

 Effective student programming by your abroad university or program  

 Informal experiences that created cultural bridges 

 Personal experiences/revelations that helped you to bridge the cultural divide 

 How your “bridging” skills will affect your employment   

In addition to a poster, you should be prepared to speak for 2-3 minutes about your poster.  

Building Bridges  

Posters will be judged and the winners will be honored 

with a certificate  

and prizes! 

Please submit your poster proposal to Jesse Phillips (phillipsj@rmu.edu) by October 7. 

Your proposal should include your name and home university, a 150-200 word  

summary of your poster topic, and the location where you studied abroad. 


